

SHILLINGSTONE C.E. V.A. PRIMARY SCHOOL

GROWING TOGETHER . TOGETHER WE LEARN

Head Teacher: Mrs J Whitehouse-Sharpe Augustan Avenue · Shillingstone · Blandford · Dorset · DT I I 0TX
Telephone & Fax: 01258 860446 email: office@shillingstone.dorset.sch.uk web: www.shillingstone.dorset.sch.uk

Wednesday 24th May 2017

Dates for diaries:

WoW Write

The dates for the Wow Writing this term are:
Friday 26th May
Friday 16th June
Friday 7th July
The WoW Talk will go home with children the evening before the WoW Write.

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd May

Half term

Monday 5th June

Children due back in school for the Summer term 2nd half

Monday 5th June – Friday 9th June

Anti-bullying week

Tuesday 6th & Monday 12th June

Uniform Trying On Session at Sturminster Newton High School 3.15pm – 6.30pm Dear parents/carers,

Attendance figures

Whole school attendance from September to today: 96.20 %

Please remember that term time holiday cannot be authorised by the headteacher.

Current attendance figures for Summer term 1st half are:

Jungle Class - 93.70%

Woodland Class - 96.63%

Ocean Class - 95.28%

Desert Class - 98.66%

Goodbye Mrs Classy

On Friday, we will say a sad farewell to Mrs Classy who has been teaching Class 4 from September while Mrs Vail has been on maternity leave. She will be sorely missed by staff and pupils and we wish her all the best in the future.

Cinderella Rockerfella

The final auditions will be held today for the main parts in our school production. After half term, Mrs Bray will be running an after school club for the children with main parts.

Year 6 Weymouth residential week

The year 6's had a fantastic time in Weymouth last week! They all enjoyed kayaking, sailing, rock hopping, orienteering, the team challenge, tunnelling and more!

Parent E-Safety briefing

As part of our Anti-Bullying Week we will have the Safe Schools Community Police in to hold workshops for all age groups in e-safety. Between 3.30pm and 4.30pm they will host a briefing for parents about keeping your children safe online. We urge all parents who are able to attend to come to this information session which will help to keep your children safe while using the internet and social media. If you require any childcare while attending the meeting please contact Maypole Nursery on 01258 861228 who offer after school care. Thank you for your cooperation.

Pilgrimage

On Saturday 3rd June there will be a pilgrimage leaving Sturminster Newton at 2pm going along the trailway to Shillingstone Church Centre. At 4pm there will be music, singing, puppets, magicians and a BBQ. All families are invited to take part in this enjoyable family event.

Hot school lunches

This is just a reminder that school meals should be ordered on line by parents, using the individual login codes. We understand that there are times when parents are unable to do this and the office can order on these occasions. If you have mislaid the individual login codes, please ask Mrs Weeden or Mrs Sharpe in the office for a copy.

Half term holiday

We hope you all have a lovely half term holiday. The children are due back in school on Monday 5th June.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J. Whitehouse-Sharpe







